
Hello, everyone! 
 
This last session was a success! The girls learned about outer space, including how 
astronauts live and work in space and how astronomers use light to learn more about 
objects in space (ask them about their diffraction grading glasses). They also learned about 
NASA and made their own constellations and planets.  
 
The next lesson will be on 3/8.  
 
Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


